Selectmen’s Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine

May 7, 2018

Present were:
Marc Bernier
Deborah Marquis

6:30 PM Pledge of Allegiance

Administrative:
» Selectmen reviewed and signed and or initialed the following:
> Minutes for April 30™
» Animal Control report printed May 4, 2018
» MSAD 75 meetings and agendas for May 10" and 112
Other Business:
» Marc asked Carol to ask Phil if he can stay open until 3:00 PM on Cleanup Day June 2™, in case
someone comes in with Refrigerators or Freezers
» Michaeline spoke to the Selectmen about the map/lot index not being in line with the maps on our
website. She said people trying to search for something are not able to compare them to get
information they may need. The Selectmen agreed that people should be able to clearly compare
them to get the information they may be seeking. Michaeline also said the lots that are not taxed
should still show in the index so searchers can tell who owns the lots. She said some towns list
them with their map and lots but at end of the list and other towns list them in map/lot order but
simply showing no tax commitment amount for them. Carol said we listed them in the commitment
book in map/lot order or in alpha order but showing no taxes due in the past. The Selectmen told
Clyde we need to make the website more user friendly.
» Michaeline also said we need to get Valerie or John Mann in here to see what happened when we
first became digitized by comparing those maps with older maps.
» Junior Card was in
» Carol reported that Greg West will pick up the refrigerators and freezers after the Freon is removed.
His price will depend where they are being taken. Marc said Grimmel would most likely take them.
» Greg said he does not remove trees. He does not have the liability coverage to do that.
» The Selectmen talked about a meeting with Axiom and decided it would be best to have them come
in on a Monday night.
Adjournment: Deb made a motion to adjourn at 7:25 PM, Marc seconded and the meeting
adjourned.



